MATTERS ARISING
‘Our City’ Centre

In response to a question as to progress with this project, the Chairman advised that a partial opening of the
Centre building would take place on 28 September 2001.

Currently exhibition spaces are being prepared and applications are being called for the Centre Manager's
position.



